
 

Perry Wrestling 

Alumni Night 
PERRY—Perry Central School’s wrestling team will be hosting an 

Alumni Night on Tuesday, January 12th, at the Perry High School. 

The Perry wrestling team will be competing against and hosting 

Pavilion/York Central School. The ceremony will start at 6:00pm as 

all former Perry wrestlers will be introduced at mat side. All former 

Perry wrestlers will be admitted free. The Perry coaching ataff is 

asking for all former Perry wrestlers to pass the word and to talk up 

the event. Each alumnus will fill out a data sheet with their name 

and year of graduation. If any former wrestler has any questions, 

you may call Assistant Coach Camden Barber at 585-478-0596 or 

e-mail cbarber@perry.k12.ny.us. Please make plans on attending 

and to cheer on the wrestlers. 
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